From: Land, Mike 
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 11:32 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Donation of Pizza

Hi Steve,

To follow up on our discussion.

A constituent named Rogelio Villegas, stopped in our office today and delivered a medium sized pizza that we estimate to be valued at $15.

We accepted the pizza on behalf of the City of Chicago, and set it in our lobby for visitors to enjoy.

Please let me know if you need this notice to provide any additional information.

Mike
Michael Land
Staff Assistant to Alderman Moore
49th Ward Service Office
